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September 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,
The 2022/2023 Free and Reduced Price School Meals application is now available. Families must fill out the
application for free or reduced price school meals to see if they qualify to receive the benefit. You only need
to submit one application per household, even if your children attend more than one school in the district. The
application must be filled out completely to certify your children for free or reduced price school meals. You
will be notified of the result once it is processed.
The application can be accessed one of two ways:

1. On the district website, at https://www.mersnj.us/domain/2422.

OR

2. By utilizing the Genesis Parent Portal (https://parents.mersnj.us) under the Forms tab.

If you are in need of a paper copy of the application, please contact the Wemrock Brook Main Office.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Seery Janice Brown
Principal Assistant Principal
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